
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Laura Flores"; Groves, Amber
Cc: Michael Burton; Haines, Jeff; Hickert, Aaron; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Linn - CMU B #035 (1R-3932) Closure Request
Date: Wednesday, July 5, 2017 3:15:00 PM

Dear Ms. Flores:
 
Please address these concerns regarding the closure report for 1RP-3932:

1. On a scaled map, demarcate sample locations and dimensions of release area.
2. SP 2 and 4 do not appear to be completely vertically delineated. Obtain and maintained

permissible chloride levels of 600 mg/kg for 2 ft. further in depth.
3. Confirmation sidewall samples are required at edges of impacted area.

 
Please confirm.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Laura Flores [mailto:lflores@diversifiedfsi.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 10:20 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>; Haines, Jeff <JHaines@linnenergy.com>; Hickert,
Aaron <AHickert@linnenergy.com>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>;
Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>
Subject: Linn - CMU B #035 (1R-3932) Closure Request
 
Good morning.
 
Attached is the Closure Request for the CMU B #035 (1R-3932) site.
 
Please let me know if I can provide any additional information.
 
Thank you,
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Laura Flores
Report Writer
Environmental Department
Diversified Field Service, Inc.
206 W Snyder | Hobbs, NM 88240
Phone:  575.964.8394 | Fax:  575.964.8396
 


